
 

  

This session is for anyone who wants 
to learn more about the ACCESS 

Helpline Integration Project 

ACCESS 
Helpline Integration 
Information Session 

Wednesday, September 10, 2025 
6:00-7:00pm 

 
Sign on to learn about the ACCESS Helpline Integration Project 

We look forward to your participation! 

If you would like to request interpretation or other accommodations 
to support your participation in this event, please contact 
margaret.salmond@acgov.org by September 1, 2025. 

Alameda County will launch one system-wide point of access for 
information, screening, and referrals for mental health (MH), substance 

use disorder (SUD), and co-occurring MH/SUD needs by July 2026. 
 

During this virtual information session, Kevin Wu and Stacey Smith of the 
Indigo Project, and Charles Edwards of the County’s ACCESS Division, will 

share details about the upcoming change and what people need to know 
about the process. There will be time for questions. 

https://zoom.us/j/96415893542 
 

https://zoom.us/j/96415893542

